
 

 
 

 
      GROUND TRANSPORTATION BULLETIN 

                  
                RMWB Road Construction – Signal Road & Wolverine Drive 

 
     

   
 

Visit us at sunlink.suncor.com and sign up to receive transportation bulletins to your work or personal e-mail. 
We want your feedback. Please contact us at groundtransportation@suncor.com with comments or questions. 

 

July 25, 2015  RMWB ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
  

Signal Road & Wolverine Drive – Road Construction is scheduled to start Monday July 28, 2015. 
 
Suncor services will be affected by these road closures.  Please review the attached maps for routes:  

• Oils Sands - Route 7 (7-2), 8, D, E  
 

 Route 7      Route 8 

  
Route D      Route E 

      
 

 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.  
 
- Ground Transportation 


